Environmental Public Health Leadership Institute Accepting Applications August 15 through October 31, 2011
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s Environmental Public Health Leadership Institute (EPHLI) is now accepting applications for the class of 2011–2012.* 
Each year, approximately 30 practicing environmental public health professionals are admitted to the program. EPHLI strengthens the country’s environmental public health system by enhancing the leadership capabilities of state, local, and tribal environmental public health professionals.
Application instructions are posted at http://www.cdc.

HYPERLINK "http://www.cdc.gov/nceh/ehs/EPHLI/application.htm" \t "_blank"gov/nceh/ehs/EPHLI/application.htm. The application deadline is October 31, 2010. For more information about EPHLI, please contact John Sarisky (JSarisky@cdc.gov) or Maggie Byrne at MByrne@cdc.gov.
___

*Continuation of EPHLI is subject to availability of funds. 

